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August 23, 2021 
 

Kristen Kapelanski, AICP 
 
RE: Camden Crossing (City File #19-031 
 
Final Plan  
 
 
We have reviewed the lastest response comments. The landscape plan base was revised to the latest revised 
engineering plans. The relocated fire hydrant was located near the entrance and has a minimum clearance of 10’. 
The new base is shown on sheets T-1.0, LA-1.0, LA-1.1, LA-1.2, LA-1.3, and LA-1.5.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,        

NÚÑEZDESIGN, Inc   
 

 
 
Ralph L. Núñez, PLA, CLARB, ASLA 
President
Landscape Architect | Urban Designer   
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